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Dear. Association of Gynecological Robotic Surgeons of India (AGRS) members

I am pleased to inform you that Asian Society of Gynecologic Robotic Surgery 
(ASGRS) membership is complimentary to all Association of Gynecological 
Robotic Surgeons of India (AGRS) members for the first year starting March 01, 
2023.

ASGRS is the first society of gynecologic robotic surgery in Asia. As a surgeon 
we gather from all over the world to enhance knowledge, accelerate skills and 
advance the field of gynecologic robotic surgery. Through this society, we hope 
to educate, motivate, and embolden attendees to become more effective through 
partnerships among worldwide robotic gynecology surgeons, surgical teams, 
mentors/mentees, and industry partners. 

Also our annual congress, ASGRS 2023 will be held from the 16th to 17th of 
June, 2023 at the Grand Hyatt, Jeju Island, Korea. We would like to invite you to 
attend and actively participate with special interest.  

Thank you.

Best regards,

ASGRS 2023


